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Fisher Phillips Adds Serineh Terzyan in Woodland Hills

News

10.17.23


Fisher Phillips, an international law firm representing employers, is pleased to announce that

Serineh Terzyan, has joined the firm as an associate in the Woodland Hills office.

Prior to joining Fisher Phillips, Serineh was a labor and employment associate at a regional law firm

focusing on harassment, retaliation, wrongful termination, and discrimination matters. She

previously represented plaintiffs in high-value and high-profile matters across the state and brings

that unique perspective to Fisher Phillips. As a part of the firm’s growing California Litigation team,

she will represent employers in workplace law disputes and provide companies with counseling

and advice on all aspects of their employment relationships.

Serineh earned her J.D. from Southwestern Law School in the top 20% of her class. During law

school, she received the CALI Excellence for the Future Award for her legal research and writing.

She also served as editor of the Journal of International Media and Entertainment Law and vice

president of the Armenian Law Student Association. Serineh earned her B.A., magna cum laude,

from the California State University of Northridge.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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